NOTICE OF VACANCY
MCKENZIE SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
McKenzie High School is seeking a Head Boys’ Basketball Coach for the 2024-25 school year.  All certifications will be considered for this position.
Please send resumes to Kelly Spivey, McKenzie High School Principal/Athletic Director: spiveyk@mckenzieschools.org
The McKenzie Special School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer, and does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, religion, national origin, age, disability or veteran status in employment opportunities and benefits.
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